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    Follow us on 

FACEBOOK @ Pine Run 

Church of Christ 

  

 

pinerunchurch.org 

 

 

 

Pine Run Church 

 

 

 

 

pine run church 

 

 

    

 

pine run 

 

Like and Share us on 

your Social network(s)!!  
 

 

Mission of the Month:        

  

News from Great Lakes: 

    Their latest newsletter 

chronicles the continuing 

challenge to find students who 

want to go into the ministry.   

They attribute this in part to the 

increasing number of ministers 

who are becoming discouraged 

and leaving the ministry.  They 

suggest congregations becoming 

more supportive of their minister 

and promoting the importance of 

that position, to make it more 

attractive to young people so they 

will want to pursue ministry as a 

vocation. 

    Great Lakes is also becoming 

more involved offering online 

courses and degrees. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rock Lake News! 
    2021 not only wiped out their camp 

season, the weather wiped out the sea 

wall at the edge of the lake.  God has 

worked through His people to provide 

the $25,000 necessary to replace the 

wall. 

     Due to COVID, Rock Lake will be 

reducing the number of campers that 

can attend, AND dismissing their “full 

weeks” on Thursday; to allow time for 

the extra cleaning that needs to be 

done. 

     They will begin accepting 

registrations on February 1
st
.  Their 

first program is February 12-14
th
 for 

Fourth & Fifth Graders! 

   You can find all the programs, costs, 

registration materials online at: 

www.rlca.org. 

 

Shut-Ins 

Angel Church 

Tracy Desgrange 

Cinda Howell 

 

Remember our 
Service Personnel 

David Anderson  

Karly Hershey 

Mathew Jennings  

 

NEXT BOARD MEETING: 

Feb.  21  following Morning 

Worship 

 

 

 

 

 

SUNDAYS   10:30 am 

On our Facebook page! 

WE ASK YOUR HELP! 
     If you think you could be sick 
with covid19; we ask: 

 Be seen by a doctor 

 Get tested 

 Stay Isolated at home until 
better  (let us know if you 
need someone to pick up 
medications, or food from 
store, etc.) 

     For the healthy; we offer 
masks, hand sanitzer, disinfectant 
wipes, personal pre-wrapped 
communion, if wanted.   
 

  “Pre-Packaged Communion” 
   Feel free when worshipping with us, 
to pick a few “pre-packaged 
Communion” to keep at the house.  
These will be helpful if you find 
yourself ill and unable to attend 
service, but want to partake of 
communion as you follow our “live 
stream” service.   They do not need to 
be refrigerated. 

FEBRUARY 14 
10:30 AM 

 
Come & Bring 

a family 
member, 

friend, 
neighbor, etc. 

 
    Valentine’s Day can be a very 
difficult time.  This is especially true 
for those that have lost a spouse or 
who feel awkward being single on 
that day.   We want people to enjoy 
this day as they bask in the love of 
God.  Special gifts will be given to 
EVERYONE in attendance with extras 
for them to take and share with 
others later in the day! 
     Make sure all of YOUR people 
know they are loved of God! 


